
Dartmouth  Police  Department
seeks  public’s  help  in
identifying
shoplifting/larceny suspects
On  Saturday,  April  23rd,  the  male  suspects  shown  in  the
attached images committed a shoplifting/larceny at the Best
Buy Mobile store located in the Mall.

In an effort to identify these suspects, we are asking the
public for some help.

If you have any information that could lead to their identity,
please either send us a private message, or contact Det. Kyle
Costa  by  telephone  at  (508)  910-1755  or  by  email  at
detkcosta@dartmouthpd.org
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